Ref: RIPHAH/RCRS/REC/Letter-00235 Date: 01-08-2017

Research Ethical Committee

RIPHAH COLLEGE OF REHABILITATION SCIENCES

RIPHAH INTERNATIONAL UNIVERSITY, ISLAMABAD
274- Peshawar Road Rawalpindi

Subject: Approval for research proposal “Effect of spinal decompression with and without oxygen therapy in
patients with lumbar disc protrusion” with Ref # Riphal/RCRS/REC/00235

Dear Muhammad Fawad,

On behalf of the Research Ethical Committee (REC), this is my privilege to inform you that REC has reviewed
your thesis proposal entitled, “Effect of spinal decompression with and without oxygen therapy in patients with

lumbar disc protrusion” carefully. Committee recommends that the proposal may be commenced as planned.

Please note that this approval is for a period of one year only from the date of issuance and will require fresh approval if
the study requires extension. If you make any changes to the protocol during this period, you are advised to submit a
revised protocol to REC for approval before implementing the changes. In case of a query regarding the REC’s
observations, please feel free to contact at: imran.amjad@riphah.edu.pk.

With kind regards

Sincerely

L,;'(/’(_g’f/./%:;"
v
Dr. Imran Amjad

Secretary, REC, RCRS
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